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September 10, 2004

To:          Colby Morelli, Financial Aid

From:      Maggie Foran, MIT advisor

Re:          Financial aid updates

Five new MIT admits for fall 2005 now show their TESC Bachelor’s degrees posted in the TESC Banner system, which will make their admissions no longer provisional.

A00122945
Buck, Bradley

A00133344
Gibbs-Bowling, Nathan

A00153769
Jones, Tiffany

A00011556
Tuckett, Jeremiah

A00165620
Turner, Garnest

Still waiting for transcript showing BA for Mazen Saade, and Gary Crooks.


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



